
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 8/15/2011 5:52:40 PM 

'jeff.wiese@dot.gov' (jeff.wiese@dot.gov) 
'phmsa.pipelinesafety@dot.gov' (phmsa.pipelinesafety@dot.gov)

To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: PG&E 2010 PHMSA 7100.2-1 Transmission Annual Report

Mr. Wiese,

Attached find the PG&E Transmission Annual 7100.2-1 report and supporting cover letter filed on the 
PHMSA website this afternoon.

Please note that it appears that the non-HCA onshore leaks column in Part M1 does not sum correctly. 
The total for that column should be 82, not 81.

Sincerely,

Redacted
Regulatory Compliance
PG&E - Gas Engineering & Operations
375 N. Wiaet Ln.. Walnut Creek, CA 

Redacted
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